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RESOURLCECENTER

23 February 1985

Dear Friends:

Right-wing "terrorism" is increasing dramatically,
not far away in other troubled nations, but here at home
in the U. S.! We are sending you the enclosed leaflet
to make certain you are aware of the recent murders of
several peace activists. ]

Well organized, reactionary "death squads' are
threatening and assasinating refugees, third-world
residents and now native-born citizens in America.

The enclosed leaflet, put out by the Committee for
Justice for Thi Luu and Van Luy (CFJ) gives some initial
information. Other support groups are working on similar
cases. (See addresses below.)

We hope you will give both your concern and assistance.
If you are interested in further information, please
contact us in D. C. or the appropriate committee below.

For peace and justice,

Roger Rumpf - Jacqui Chagnon

Committee for Justice-Cooperman Committee For Justice’
P O. Box/53 D.. C. Projececk
Venice, CA 90291 PLO. Bex 115275

Wash., D. C. 20003
(202) 966-6228
Committee for Justice for
Domingo and Viernes

P. O. Box 14304
Seattle, WA 98104

PO BOX 15275 & WASHINGEON DC 20003 @ (202 547 1114




